Dear 3D Families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Halloween will be here before we know it! Our Halloween parade will be on Friday, October 31st, at 1:00. Students will be parading on Holland Hill grounds with many viewing areas for families to watch. After the parade, 3D will be having a Halloween party and enjoying some treats thanks to our volunteers. The party will be for students only. If you signed up for a drink or treat, please send this in with your child that morning (paper goods may be sent in anytime during the week). Also, please have your child bring their costume to school that morning. Children will have time to change. Any hair or make-up should be done prior to school. 
Costume volunteers: please come at 12:30 to help with our costume change!  
Here are a few helpful reminders:
· Costumes should not have any type of play weapons as part of the costume. If your child brings a play weapon to school for the parade they will not be able to march or participate in the parade. (examples: play swords, play guns, play knives)
· Children will be walking around the outside of the building, please make sure that your child will be able to see out of their costume and be able to walk safely. 
· In the event of rain, the parade will be held inside and the families can view the parade from the APR, gym and lobby.
As always, thank you for your support!!

Ms. DePierro
